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Unmasked Neurodiversity Network CIC Newsletter —
October 2024

Hello everyone,

We hope you're all doing well! We know it's been a while since you last heard from us - our last
update was back in July. First and foremost, we want to thank you for your continued patience
and support during this period of quiet.

The past few months have been a bit of a whirlwind for both of us. As some of you may know,
managing the demands of everyday life alongside the unique challenges of ADHD, school
holidays, and other personal factors has been overwhelming. Despite this, we are still actively
working behind the scenes to move things forward.

At this moment, not much has changed or progressed with our projects, but we want to
reassure you that we're still here and fully committed to supporting the neurodivergent
community.

We're currently awaiting funding, which has been a big learming curve for both Sarah and
myself. The good news is that we've raised £600 so far, and with the return of routine, we are
exploring ways to use these funds in ways that will best benefit the neurodivergent community.

In addition to our funding efforts, we're excited to announce that we've been discussing the
possibility of launching a podcast! This will give us an opportunity to connect with all of you on
a more personal level, share stories, and create a platform for open discussion around
neurodiversity. We would love to hear from you — do you have any suggestions or ideas for
topics you'd like to hear on the podcast? Is there anything specific you'd like to see more of
from us? Your input means the world to us.

In summary, while things have been quiet, we are still here, actively working in the background
to plan our next steps. We appreciate your understanding and ongoing support as we navigate
these challenges. Please do reach out if you have any thoughts, suggestions, or even just to
say hello - we love hearing from our community.

Looking forward to reconnecting soon!

Toni and Sarah
Unmasked Neurodiversity Network CIC



